Chicken Express- 5100 Davis, Blvd.

7/18/2023

We are requesting a zoning variance amendment. This is to add a third sign to the existing building of
Chicken Express at the address of 5100 Davis Blvd. Davis Blvd is a terribly busy street with an enormous
amount of traffic, our problem is that our potential customers cannot see our store until they are on
top of it. We were forced to go with a small monument sign that cannot be seen in advance. The
oncoming traffic coming from the North side of our building cannot see what establishment is there. We
feel that adding a third sign, which is normal for the Chicken Express franchise, would help the traffic
flow and cause less confusion for the customer. Causing better traffic flow in front of the store.

Thank you in advance for considering this zoning amendment.

Sincerely,

Dianne Moriarty-Global Signs, Inc.



